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From: Benjamin Potter <potter.benjamin@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 9:07 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Opposition to Anti-Gun Legislation being voted on
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Hello, 
 
My name is Ben Potter and I live at 173 Kettle Pond Dr, South Kingstown, RI 02879. I am an unaffiliated voter. I oppose 
bills H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, H589 which I believe are an illegal infringement on 
my 2nd amendment rights. Furthermore, I do not believe that those bills would improve public safety in the 
least and are merely an attempt at removing my rights as a private citizen for political gain. Please note my 
opposition. 
Best Regards, 
Ben Potter 


